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Nicole and Line were both 

presented with United 

Learning's Best In Everyone 

Awards for their contributions 

to our school family. 

Nicole was nominated by Mrs 

Short for her contribution to 

the school food bank. 

Line was nominated by Mrs 

Sarwar and Ms Daly for her 

leadership in Science.  

Well done Nicole and Line! 

Summer Fair 

Our Summer Fair will take 

place on Friday 11th July 

from 2pm – 4pm. 

Children will finish school 

at 1.45pm. 
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Votes for Schools. 
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